
 

PAUL SMIT
Paul Smit is a Philosopher and Comedian and
has 20+ years of experience as a Keynote
speaker. In his keynotes he combines humor and
content and focuses on themes such as Change,
Collaboration, Happiness at Work, Innovation
and Artificial Intelligence [AI].

Categorie
Management & Leadership, Theatre &
Entertainment

Type
Expert | Thought leader

Inzetbaarheid
Keynote speaker

Thematiek
Anders Kijken, World Café, 12 Principes van
verandering

Talen
English, Dutch

Afkomstig van
The Netherlands

Biografie
Paul Smit is a Philosopher and Comedian and
has 20+ years of experience as a Keynote
speaker. In his keynotes he combines humor and
content and focuses on themes such as Change,
Collaboration, Happiness at Work, Innovation
and Artificial Intelligence [AI]. He gives
interactive and humorous presentations about
human behavior and the brain and talks about
influence, change, innovation and
collaboration. Paul Smit graduated with an essay
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on ’the evolution of human consciousness’. He
wrote 14 books on philosophy, psychology and
neuroscience. Paul works together with
neuroscientist Ayca Szapora on supporting
neuroscience research at Leiden University and
Dresden.
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